
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the City of Fulshear, Texas, proposes 

to institute annexation proceedings to enlarge and extend the boundary limits of the City to include 

the following described territory, to-wit: 

 

Being a 70.681 acre parcel of land being the Fred E. Bray tract of land (FBC No. 

19999099289), and being in the Churchill Fulshear League, Abstract No. 29, Fort 

Bend County, Texas.   

 

 A public hearing will be held by and before the City Council of the City of Fulshear at 7:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, January 17, 2023, at the Fulshear Municipal Complex, 6611 W. Cross Creek 

Bend Ln., Fulshear, Texas 77441, for all persons interested in the above proposed annexation. At 

said time and place, all such persons shall have the right to appear and be heard. 

 

 A more detailed description and map of the property proposed for annexation is on file at 

the office of the City Secretary of the City of Fulshear, Texas.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please call the  

City Secretary’s office at 281-346-1796. 

 



 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the City of Fulshear, Texas, proposes 

to institute annexation proceedings to enlarge and extend the boundary limits of the City to include 

the following described territory, to-wit: 

 

Being 4.39 acres of land situated in R. Wright Survey, Abstract Number 344, Fort 

Bend County, and generally situated at the northeast corner of the intersection of 

Farm-to-Market 359 and N. Fulshear Drive.  

 

 A public hearing will be held by and before the City Council of the City of Fulshear at 7:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, January 17, 2023, at the Fulshear Municipal Complex, 6611 W. Cross Creek 

Bend Ln., Fulshear, Texas 77441, for all persons interested in the above proposed annexation. At 

said time and place, all such persons shall have the right to appear and be heard. 

 

 A more detailed description and map of the property proposed for annexation is on file at 

the office of the City Secretary of the City of Fulshear, Texas.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please call the  

City Secretary’s office at 281-346-1796. 

 


